Steven Seee

From: Donna Cook <donnajgcook@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 8:32 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Commiittee
Cc: Rep. Edwards, John G.

Subject: Support Bill H. 5453

Dear Chair Shanley and members of the committee,

I am writing in support of Bill H. 5453 for the following reasons:

Seapowet is a beautiful, unspoiled, wildlife habitat and is a rare gift to the public to enjoy all that it offers. The
public has the right to continue to enjoy it for recreation, free of commercial development. Seapowet connects
people with nature, and supports our quality of life. Your continued support crucial to protect not only Scapowet’s

pristine natural condition, but also the public’s right to use this unique setting for recreation.
Thank you!
y

Donna ] Cook

Tivetton
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